
 
Dear Sir,  
 
I vehemently appose any and all legislation that will infringe on my rights as a citizen of the 
United States of America and in this instance, specifically against my 2nd Amendment 
RIGHTS.  ( I am also apposed to legislation that restricts my ability to freely and lawfully 
purchase ammunition.) 
 
If our forefathers believed background checks, finger printing, registering, etc. were necessary 
steps to achieve that right I am certain they would have included those in the Amendment. 
 
Restricting the sale/purchase and other forms of transfer of firearms as well as other guns and 
weapons will only restrict those lawfully possessing such.  Criminals and those who otherwise 
have had their rights lawfully restricted WILL find a way.  An individual with trouble on their 
mind will NOT follow the laws and rules.  That's what makes them criminals!  This legislation 
will do nothing to protect the innocent from the "bad guys".   
 
Legislation restricting 2nd Amendment Rights will ONLY restrict those who have done nothing 
wrong and who most frequently have no intent on wrongdoing.  Placing any restrictions is, in 
essence, a violation of "Innocent until PROVEN guilty". 
 
I urge you and the entire Judiciary Committee to postpone this damaging bill to our gun rights, 
or, just say "NO!" on Senate Bill 941.  
 
Most respectfully,  
 
Katherine Hall 
Dallas, Oregon 
 


